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26th April, 2024 
 
Dear Parents and carers,  
 
I am writing to let you know about some exciting, proposed changes to Bishop Loveday Church of England 
Primary School.   
 
With support from the Warriner MAT, our Academy committee and Oxfordshire county council we are 
starting a consultation period to be able to apply to the Department for Education to formally change our 
age range from 4 to 11 to 3 to 11.  This would mean that in September 2024 we would be able to accept 
children from age three, enabling us to have an early year’s foundation stage, comprising of two reception 
classes and a pre-school.   
 
I have included the consultation document alongside this letter.  Starting from today, the 26th April, you have 
the opportunity to comment on the proposal.   
 
We will also be holding a meeting on the 15th May, where you will be able to ask questions and find out 
more.  Jane Ridley (our executive head) will also be in attendance at the meeting. 
 
In the meantime, you can find our consultation document attached with this letter or on our website under 
pre-school consultation.   

 
Kind regards 
 

 

Dee Loader 
Head of School 
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